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Monday 17th December 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

Wizard of Oz Day – Tuesday 29th January 2019 
 
 

On Tuesday 29th January the children will be watching the production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’, 
which has very kindly been paid for by the P.T.A as a new year treat. A huge thanks to the 
wonderful P.T.A. for all their hard work and support.  
 
During this day the children in Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2) will be completing lots of 
activities based around the story of ‘The Wizard of Oz’. Activities will include crafts, music, 
dancing and drama, to name a few!  
 
To be fully involved in the day we would like the children to dress up as a character from the 
story ‘The Wizard of Oz’.  
 
We are certain the children will have a fantastic day.  
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support and wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. G. Eckley-Gardner 
KS1 Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 
 


